
TO: Inspections 

FROM: Jay Reynolds, Development Review Coordinator 

DATE: August 27,2002 

RE: C. of 0. for 685 Auburn Street 
Lead CBL (386AB032) ID# (200 1-0 186) 

After visiting 685 Auburn Street, I have the following comments: 

Site work complete. 

At this time, I recommend issuing a permanent Certificate of Occupancy. 

Please contact me if you have any questions or comments. 
Thank You. 

Cc: Sarah Hopkins, Development Review Services Manager 
Mike Nugent, Inspection Services Manager 
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